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GPO AWARDS FEDEX OFFICE 
GPOEXPRESS PROGRAM CONTRACT 

 
WASHINGTON − The U.S. Government Publishing Office (GPO) announces that it has 
awarded FedEx Office the re-competed contract for the GPOExpress program. This is one of 
the many procurement programs GPO offers to Federal agencies to help with their 
printing and digital needs. GPOExpress has achieved more than 250,000 orders since the 
relationship with FedEx Office began in 2005. 
 
GPOExpress provides Federal agencies with discounted services to meet their small and 
short turnaround printing and binding needs. By enrolling in the program, Federal agency 
employees receive a GPOExpress card that allows them to take advantage of pre-negotiated 
prices that are substantially below FedEx Office retail rates. GPOExpress currently has 
more than 3,000 Federal Government employees enrolled. 
 
The program utilizes the FedEx Office network of more than 2,100 locations nationwide to 
provide Federal agencies with convenient, low-cost professional services, including 
printing, binding, and finishing; banner and sign production; and direct mail services. The 
new contract provides cardholders with improved online print ordering and document 
management tools including a no-cost online catalog where documents can be accessed 
and printed on demand by authorized users. 
 
Federal agency employees can sign up at https://www.gpo.gov/how-to-work-with-
us/agency/services-for-agencies/gpoexpress. 
 
Some of the Federal Agencies that use GPOExpress are: 

• Department of Defense 
• Department of Transportation 
• Department of Interior 
• NASA 
• Department of Homeland Security 
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“GPO continues its commitment of providing our Federal agency customers cost-effective 
options for their printing and digital needs, while getting the best value for the American 
taxpayer,” said GPO Director Hugh Nathanial Halpern. “I’m so excited that we get to 
continue GPO’s 16-year relationship with FedEx Office, and I’m looking forward to 
increased orders and innovation from this valuable program.” 
 
“For the last 16 years, FedEx Office team members have been committed to providing 
outstanding experiences to Federal agencies with their expertise in printing solutions and 
the extensive printing and digital content management capabilities of the FedEx Office 
network. We are privileged to continue to provide these affordable and professional 
solutions to Federal agencies and their programs,” said Aimee DiCicco, Senior Vice 
President of Commercial Business Development, FedEx Office. 
 
GPO is the Federal Government’s official, digital, secure resource for producing, 
procuring, cataloging, indexing, authenticating, disseminating, and preserving the official 
information products of the U.S. Government. The GPO is responsible for the production 
and distribution of information products and services for all three branches of the Federal 
Government, including U.S. passports for the Department of State as well as the official 
publications of Congress, the White House, and other Federal agencies in digital and print 
formats. GPO provides for permanent public access to Federal Government information at 
no charge through www.govinfo.gov and partnerships with approximately 1,100 libraries 
nationwide participating in the Federal Depository Library Program. For more 
information, please visit www.gpo.gov. 
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